
                                      
                               

                                          GURDWARA SAHIB YISHUN  
                              601, Yishun Ring Road, Singapore 768684. Tel: 67534607            

 

25th September 2024 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

Dear Sadh Sangat Ji, 

1. Talk on Cancer Risks by Kulwant Singh Dhaliwal 

S. Kulwant Singh, Global Ambassador of the Charity ‘World Cancer Care’’ was invited by the Management 
Committee to give a health talk at the Dardar Sahib on Sunday, 1st September 2024. He spoke of various 
aspects of Cancer and precautionary measures that could be taken to avoid and/or mitigate their risk of the 
disease by maintaining a healthy mind and body. The talk was very well received based on feedback from 
Sangat. The MC will continue to invite more such speakers to cover various topics of interest to the Sangat. 

2. Installation of New Ceiling Fans 

As part of the ongoing GSY Upgrading Program, all old existing ceiling fans in the Langar Hall, Reception 
Lobby and Darbar Sahib Lobby have been replaced by 7 new large sized fans. These modern technology 
fans not only provide better air circulation for comfort of the Sangat at the non-airconditioned areas but are 
also effective energy saving fans and hence help towards reduction in electricity costs. 

 
 

3. Day Trip to Johor Bahru, Malaysia by Istri Sat Sangh on Sunday, 27th October 2024 

Our Istri Sat Sangh has planned a day trip to Johor Bahru, Malaysia, on Sunday, 27th October 2024 for the 

lady members of our Sangat. The response has been good to date and we would like to encourage all those 

interested to register for the day trip to secure their reservations on a first come first serve basis. More details 

are provided in poster below. 

 

 

 



4. Children’s Programs  
 
The monthly Children’s program was held on Saturday, 21st September 2024. The September month’s 
program was special as, in addition to the normal program of having Rehras Paath and Kirtan, a special 
Gatka training session was arranged by the organisers of the program. It was very well executed where the 
Trainers oversaw the training with proper safety measures in place to prevent injuries to the children. Please 
see related photos below. 

The GSY Management Committee commends the organisers for their wholehearted commitment towards the 
children and expresses its gratitude towards the parents for devoting time out of their busy schedule to bring 
the children to Gurdwara Sahib for such activities. The MC will, on its part, continue to extend its full support 
towards such activities. 

                           

                            

5. Dry Provision Donations  
 
The Management Committee of Gurdwara Sahib Yishun thanks all the donors who have been actively 

contributing dry rations every month. May Waheguru Ji bless them and fulfil their wishes.  

 

As Sangat is fully aware, there is always a constant need for such donations, and it is hoped that more 

members of the Sangat will come forward and partake in this blessed Sewa. 

 

6. Programme for October 2024. 
 
The programme for month of October 2024 is attached in Punjabi and English. 

 

Yours In Sewa, 

Sewadars 

Gurdwara Sahib Yishun 


